
E-mail Message 
From: Cheryl Blundon 
To: GYoung@nlh.nl.ca 
Sent: 16/12/2013 at 12:13 PM 
Received: 16/12/2013 at 12:13 PM 
Subject: NLH - Approval of the Terms and Conditions Applicable to the Supply of 
Electricity to North Atlantic Refinery Limited (NARL) - Schedule of Dates 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
This is further to the Board's letter of December 5, 2013 which set the 
schedule for 
the above noted application, and the subsequent correspondence from Mr. 
Steven 
Penney dated December 9, 2013 and Mr. Geoff Young, dated December 10, 2013. 
The Board has extended the deadline for Hydro’s responses to the RFIs to 
Wednesday, 
December 18, 2013. The remainder of the schedule will be set following 
receipt of 
the responses to the RFIs. 
If you have any questions please contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. 
Jacqui 
Glynn. 
Cheryl Blundon 
Director Corporate Services & Board Secretary Board of Commissioners of 
Public 
Utilities P.O Box 21040, 120 Torbay Road, St. John's, NL, A1A 5B2 
T: (709)726-8600 | F: (709)726-9604 | E: cblundon@pub.nl.ca 


